
To whom it may concern, 

I wish to lodge an objection to the demolition of the heritage listed, historic home at the location 
of this property. 

I’m disgusted that the developer has failed in their obligations to protect the home from vandals 
and squatters and that they are now trying to wash their hands of any responsibility, suggesting 
it should simply be demolished. 

I urge the Council/authorities to direct them to restore the home to its former glory for the 
benefit of the community and future generations. This is a little slice of history that we are lucky 
to have on the northern beaches, let’s not let greed take it away. 

Thank you, 
Kelly McKay
58 Chambers Circuit, Warriewood NSW 2102

Sent from my iPhone
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